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The North Glade 4H Club held its monthly meeting on October 16th.  Our recent Autumn 

Glory food booth fundraiser was a successful event for our club.  We would like to thank 

everyone who supported us during Autumn Glory weekend.  Recently, Leo Custer, a farming 

pillar in our community, passed away, and his family asked that our club be blessed with 

donations in his memory.  We would like to thank his family, along with those who made 

contributions to his memory.  Our hope is that his legacy will live on in the lives of our 

members and of the community members we are able to touch.  The club decided that they 

would like to donate to The House of Hope this fall to bless others.  Our next meeting will be 

held in November, and it will also be our club's Christmas celebration. 



 

 

Pictured during our Autumn Glory Food Booth fundraiser are some (not all) of our members 

who helped that weekend. 

From Left to right: Mason Beckman, Hank Emerson, David McKnight, Eden Green, Lea 

Custer, Autumn Custer, Madelyn McKnight, Liam Bernard, Marshall Green, Daisy Sisler, Eli 

Sisler, Levi Bernard  

 


